
16th January 1971

My dear Goenka,

We are extremely delighted to hear about the news 
of your continued success in conducting courses of 
instruction in Vipassana Meditation especially those 
at Buddha Gaya where a large number of Americans 
& Europeans received training under you in the 
courses which started on 24-12-70 and 4-1-71…

… Any foreigner who had taken initial courses 
under you will be admitted at our Centre for further 
development within the limit of time available for 
Tourist Visa in Burma …

… Yours sincerely
Ba Khin
16/1/71

We are in good health
Ba Khin
16/1/71


